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Dear Parents/Carers 

Well we have had a very different 
Easter break, however, I hope you 
managed to find some relaxing, 
quality family time.  It has been 
lovely to see so many of you come 
and collect lunches.  Please 

remember to pre-order by 9.30 

am on the day and then collect 
your lunch from the school.  This 
is a great way to keep in touch 
with us and also collect a hot 
lunch/breakfast pack for your 
child/ren.  Lunches are available 

Monday-Friday from 12-1.15 pm.  

It is more important than ever, that 
we keep in regular contact with our 
families/carers.  Remember to 
keep checking our school website, 
which is updated regularly.  The 
website address is: 
https://bridgendprimary.westlothia
n.org.uk Please remember 
Jordan, our Family Support 
Worker is here to support you in 
any way she can.  She can be 

contacted on 07866 010 117. 

With regard to your child/ren’s 
learning, please check the website 
for ideas of activities and websites 
to support.  Paper packs are being 
prepared and you will receive a 
groupcall text advising when these 
can be collected.  The use of 
Teams is still available for our P3-
P7 pupils and they are able to 
contact their class teacher via this 
means or via email.  

Finally, I would just like to say to 
keep yourself safe.   

Kind regards 

Jackie Aitken 
Head Teacher 

 

 

In light of national 
guidance, we are not 
able to have our parent 

consultations in the normal format. 
In this regard, we are looking to 
carry out telephone consultations 
and details of this, will be sent out 
shortly. 

 
 

 
We hope all our families 
stay safe and well.  

Remember to check in at the 
school to collect your lunch. 

 

 

We were unable to 
have our Spring clean, 
however, we have managed to 
carry out some minor 
improvement work within the 
school grounds.  This will look 
clean and tidy for when the 
children resume. 

 

 

Our Active Schools have prepared 
a newsletter which lots of 
information.  Please check out this 

link:https://sway.office.com/pEK7
Ijfs2himzoBd?ref=Link 

 

 

LYPP: Hope you are 
doing well during 
these very strange days and by 
now you are figuring out how to 
make the days go by a little easier 

and maybe even found the time to 
take up a new hobby? Obviously, 
LYPP aren’t able to run any ‘on the 
ground’ activities, however, we’d 
still love to hear from you all via 
our ‘LYPP Linlithgow’ and ‘LYPP 
Online Youth Club’ facebook 
pages and ‘lypp lounge’ and ‘lypp 
support’ sites.  Whilst we await 
starting our activities again, please 
do not become strangers and drop 
us a note to say how you are 
getting on.  Everyday we are 
uploading videos from the team 
with challenges, fun and thoughts 
and we’d love you to be a part of 
it!  Stay safe, stay home and we’ll 
soon return.  Graeme. 
      
Playbase:  We hope everyone is 
well.  
 

Church news:  A greeting from 
Mr Marshall and all at the Church 
to say that they hope everything is 
well with everyone and to take 
care.   
 

 

 

 

 

April 

STAY HOME, STAY SAFE, STAY 
HEALTHY! 

May 

TBC 

June 

TBC 
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